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To:
Subject:

Norman Scales <scalesn@sbcglobal.net>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 10:27 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; H Stemley <hisroyalservice@yahoo.com>
Rin3038-AC61 (Regulation of Retail Forex

Mr. Stawick

Please do not change our choice of leverage in the forex market. We like the freedom to trade leverage.
You seem to only want to limit who trades in this market. NOT FAIR!!!!!!!!

Limits orders have been taken away. That was not good either.

Please, please, please DO NOT restrict ower choice.

Norman Scales, Jr.
Forex Trader


